
Printed on: 09/10/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/10/2019  11:48:362019/4935/T COMMNT Kunio Kikuchi We London Tokyo Property Services have full planning permission to carry out a first floor extension to our 

premises at 122C Finchley Road, London NW3 5HT. 

During the course of the works we have found that there is a tree currently in our neighbours property and is in 

a dangerous position and has a root under our property. 

We have to carry on with our works but we are concerned that the works we are doing may lead to the tree 

becoming unstable, whether planned works or accidental consequence of our works.

The tree has a tree protection order and we have completed the paperwork but have been told it is the end of 

November, we cannot stop the works for this long and can some please come out as a matter of urgency to 

survey the tree.
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